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 December 2013 

 NEWSLETTER 

Christmas Celebrations 
 

Christmas is fast approaching, and we 
are looking forward to celebrating 
with the kids. This year the children in 
Homes of Hope enjoyed helping us 
colour our Christmas cards, which are 
now making their way around the 
world. This year we are planning a 
special Christmas treat for our children 
in Homes of Hope orphanages which 
will include dining out of the 
orphanages for lunch and a fun trip to the city, giving out Christmas gifts to 
all the children and playing fun games with them. If you would like to 
contribute in any way towards the celebrations for the children here, 
please do get in touch. 

Children colouring 
Christmas cards 

Merry Christmas! 

Dear partners, sponsors, supporters and friends, it is our great honour to recognise and appreciate you 

for the support you have given us this entire year, for your consistent prayers for us and the many 

different ways you have touched many through this ministry. On behalf of 

everyone at Burundi Youth for Christ, we want to wish all our friends and 

supporters a very blessed Christmas and our best wishes for 2014. 

 
This past year has been a busy one here in Burundi. In January we welcomed 

our first long term medical volunteers, Josh and Nadine who helped us to build 

a Guest House at Gitega H.O.H and have also worked tirelessly with our staff 

team to get the Shammah Health Center certified and now almost ready to 

open. 

2013 has been a year of big developments in Cibitoke; firstly by opening a bakery and a retail shop to 

help the project become more self-sufficient. In September, Future Hope School Cibitoke opened and is 

providing a good quality education for children in the surrounding area. 

In our other schools, Gitega International Academy filled their 7
th grade to capacity with new students 

at the start of their second academic year, while Future Hope School Gitega opened a high school 

section for our students who had completed their primary level. And to crown it all, we are embarking 

on a new project in Makamba province where we have just recently been given land by the government 

to build schools, medical centres and an orphanage. 

We thank all our guests, volunteers and short term mission teams who have worked with us this year, 

we pray that you will continue to follow our journey as we move forward into the year to come… 

 
 

Email:  

 

Website: www.burundiyfc.org 
Email: freddy@burundiyfc.org 



 
Prayer Requests 

 
We ask that you continue to 
partner with us in prayer. 

 
 
 PLEASE PRAY… 
 
 Please pray for the new 

children introduced to 
Homes of Hope, that they 
will settle quickly into their 
new families and school life. 
Please pray also for sponsors 
to step forward to support 
them. 

 
 Please pray that we will be 

able to open Shammah 
Health Center in January. 

 
 Please pray for funds to 

build the new school at 
Makamba and new 
classrooms at Gitega 
International Academy. 

 
 Please pray for water and 

electricity in our projects, 
particularly Shammah Health 
Center. 

 

Shammah Health Center update 
The past month has been a busy one for the Shammah Health Center. 
We're busy finishing up repairs and renovations, and finalizing our 
budget for the coming year. We are looking forward in the coming 
weeks to purchasing laboratory equipment and more supplies, and 
hiring our first staff members. We are currently on track for opening 
our doors right away in 2014. We are ready to make an impact in our 
community and can't wait to get started! 
 
 

New faces at Homes of Hope 
This Christmas we are bringing eight new orphans into our Homes of 
Hope families. Four children will be joining in Gitega and four in 
Cibitoke. We hope to introduce them just before Christmas so that 
they get a chance to settle down and get used to their new routines, 
surroundings and other children before school starts in January. 

Could you sponsor a child? 
 

For US$50 a month, you could make a huge 
difference in a child’s life. Sponsors will receive 
updates from their sponsored child and get 
the precious gift of watching them grow and 
develop over the years.  
If you think you can help, please email 
japheth@burundiyfc.org 

Resources arriving for Shammah Health Center 

 

Website: www.burundiyfc.org 
Email: freddy@burundiyfc.org 


